To whom it may concern,

Please accept this letter as a formal notification of my
retirement as Princeton’s Wastewater Treatment plant
operator effective June 18%, 2024.

| want to thank the city for the opportunity that | had to
serve the community. As well as the years of enjoyment
that this job brings.

Regards,

Daniel R. Pierce
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